
Good afternoon Amanda, 
 
Husky did not have an official response to the Public Comment Period for Environmental Assessment 
Conditions which was due on January 4th. The attached are my editorial/formatting comments on 
reviewing the draft EA. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Steve 
 
 
 


